
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

NEWSLETTER November 2010 

And the boxes keep flying in... 

 

Thank you to all of you, we have reached our target this year quite comfortably! 

 

We are now in the process of collecting the boxes. Please don’t forget to let us know 

if you want the boxes collected or if you are able to drop them off. 

 

We have now confirmed the volunteer dates to pack/sort boxes as well as the dates we 

will be visiting the homes. Please read on to find out more. 

 

Small things. Big smiles.  

 

Tarryn and Laura 

 

Volunteer Dates 
 

 

We will be packing/sorting and wrapping shoeboxes on Saturday 4th December 2010. If you wish to 

help out, please reply and let us know so we can provide you with the details. 

 

The visits to the homes will take place on the following days: 

 

 East Rand Children’s Haven:  20 November 2010 [All boxes sponsored by Anglo 

American] 

 CHANCE Children’s Home:  5 December 2010 [Boxes donated by YOU] 

 

If you wish to attend the home visits, please confirm this with us so we can send you details and 

addresses. 

 

Remember that you can also contribute towards the party by donating sweets, cupcakes or party 

supplies. 

 

Look forward to seeing you there!! 

 



 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

Toys “R” Us Shopping Spree 

 

Many of you will have seen on our Facebook 

page that we recently did a huge shopping 

spree at Toys “R” Us. 

 

We spent 3 fun hours buying gifts for the 

20 kiddies at ERCH. 

 

To see more photos of the gifts and the 

shoeboxes, please visit our Facebook page 

“Small Steps” 

 

 
 

 

NEWSLETTER October 2010 

For any questions or queries, please feel free to contact us: 

Laura Olivier 071 871 9282 

Tarryn Mulvaney 078 301 0887  

Email: smallsteps01@gmail.com  

  

Website: www.small-steps.yolasite.com  

mailto:smallsteps01@gmail.com
http://www.small-steps.yolasite.com/

